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Since the building administrators have been back we have been working on instructional planning for 

math, and will continue with ELA. During the planning we have been looking at assessment data for the 

purposes of student placement, finalizing the master schedule, identifying professional development 

needs and updating our building action plans. John Parente, Travis Miller, Kari Belcourt and John Salois 

participated for the high school. Violet Sinclair also participated with both the high school and middle 

school as our building Title I and Assessment Data Coordinator. 

 

During the month of June the building administrators participated in planning meetings with our 

building’s instructional coach. We developed goals and meeting plans for the upcoming year. The high 

school also had teams that attended the Montana Behavioral Institute (MBI) conference in Bozeman, 

and AVID in Anaheim, CA. The participants will share their information at staff and SLT meetings for 

inclusion in our building action plans for MBI and PDSA (Plan Do Study Act) cycle for continuous 

improvement. 


